The so called 'Intervention' in the NT is appalling and must be stopped immediately.
Likewise, the legislation known as 'stronger futures' is more of the same paternalistic,
assimilationist and plain racist legislation and it must not be enacted.

gillard and co should be ashamed. How dare they and the rest of middle australia enact
this daily charade that characterises First Nation Men as paedophiles and First Nation
Women as broken, bashed and weak. We are weak and broken and we are racist if we continue
to oppress First Nation Peoples with such overwhelmingly brutal laws such as these.

Don't be complicit in this sadistic behaviour, say no to this garbage that ultimately

supports only mining companies and allied interests at the expense of the rights of First
Nation Peoples.

Michael Diplock





